
 
 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Malcolm X Park project!   We know this has been a 
long process and we greatly appreciate your patience on the elongated schedule!   
 

 
 

 

● The construction project was bid in the fall.    
● This was the first project in the City of Boston that was bid with the Supplier Diversity 

Program.   
● The contractor that was awarded the project not only met, but exceeded the 

requirements for percentage of subcontractor work awarded to both minority and 
women owned businesses.   

● The contract has been awarded to Fleming Bros.  They have successfully built many 
parks for the City of Boston.  

● This project is a Boston Job Policy site.  During the project, will be posted at the park 
with contact information regarding the contact information for the contractor.   

● For construction employment opportunities, please call: Fleming Bros. at 617-786-0222 

 
● The construction start date will be weather dependent, but will likely begin in February 

or March of 2022.   
 



 

 

● I will be sending out monthly construction updates for Malcolm X Park.  If you would 
like me to take you off of this mailing list, please email me.  

 
 

● https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/improvements-
malcolm-x-park 

● The project website contains presentations and notes from the community meetings 
that were held during the design portion of this project.   

● The website will also host the construction updates as well.  
 

 
 

Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency 
situations relating to public safety.  Construction questions and concerns can be directed to 
Lauren Bryant, Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation (Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov). 
 
 

https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/improvements-malcolm-x-park
https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/improvements-malcolm-x-park
https://www.cityofboston.gov/311/

